
 

 

September 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Mathematical Problem-Solving Conference at Manchester University – 12th December 2024 

Your son has expressed an interest in a Mathematical Problem-Solving Conference at Manchester University on 
the 12th December 2024.  This event is designed for Year 12 students who wish to develop their mathematical 
problem-solving skills and who are thinking of applying to study mathematics, engineering or related university 
courses.  The conference consists of several workshops, which will give students the opportunity to solve a variety 
of mathematical problems.  It will also give students an opportunity to find out more about support for University 
Entrance Tests. 
 
The day will be held at the University of Manchester and will run from 10am until 3.30pm.  Your son will be 
expected to make his own way to and from the venue and will not be accompanied by any member of Altrincham 
Grammar School for Boys staff.   The event is free to pupils and refreshments will be provided, pupils will need to 
bring their own lunch.   
 
Pupils will sign up for two workshops when they register, if they arrive early enough on the day it may be possible 
for them to have their choice of workshops – however the organisers cannot guarantee this.    
 
Application process 

Please discuss this with your child and if you wish them to take part in this trip, please can you complete an 

Expression of Interest Form using this link.  Once numbers are confirmed, we will email to request you to 

complete the Trip Form.   Deadline for receipt of your Expression of Interest Form is by 9am on Monday 7th 

October 2024. 

Additional information 
Please read our new terms and conditions sheet attached which contains important information regarding medical, 
passports, EHIC and Covid compliance etc.   
 
If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss K Potter – Head of Mathematics 
 

https://www.agsb.co.uk/form/?pid=164&form=744

